SSWG REPORT TO ROS

February 2010
1. SSWG has updated the SSWG Procedure Manual and presents it to ROS for approval.
2. The SSWG has had two conference calls since the last ROS meeting regarding the work related to NMMS and the Annual Planning Model process.  Action items from the meeting:
a. ERCOT will output a topology processed case every week beginning Feb 5.

b. SSWG is going to meet in person or by conference call every two weeks to discuss issues with the Nodal Annual Planning Model process

c. ERCOT will be updating a SSWG Nodal Issues Tracking list on an ongoing basis

d. CNP submitted a list of major concerns with the topology processor

e. ERCOT will be preparing a tutorial presentation on the PMCR process for SSWG at one of the next meetings
f. TSPs are to continue reviewing and correcting the planning information contained in the IMM 

3. The next SSWG meeting is a conference call scheduled for Feb 17.
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